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01 December 2010 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 
Licensing Act 2003 - Club Premises Certificate Variation Application 
Hardwick Social Club, Ferriston, Banbury. 
 
I refer to the hearing of the Licensing Sub-Committee on 30 November 2009 at which 
the Sub-Committee considered an application in respect of the above premises for 
the variation of the existing club premises certificate under the Licensing Act 2003.  
The decision contained in this letter is a decision of the Licensing Authority.  
 
After considering all the representations made at the hearing the Sub-Committee 
decided as follows: 
 

 
The Committee approves the application for the variation as submitted, 
subject to the following additional conditions: 
 

1. During the last hour of licensable activities at the premises, all 
windows and doors must be kept closed, other than for access 
and egress. 

2. Prominent, clear notices shall be displayed at all exits and in the 
patio area requesting customers to respect the needs of local 
residents and leave the premises and the area quietly. 
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3. The patio area must not be used during the last hour of licensable 
activities at the premises. 

 
The Committee considers these conditions will prevent any public 
nuisance to neighbouring properties. 
 
 

 

You have a right of appeal against this decision to the Magistrates' Court within 21 

days of the date of this letter. The relevant Magistrates Court for the area is; 

 

 

Northern Oxfordshire Magistrates Court 

The Courthouse 

Warwick Road 

Banbury 

Oxon 

OX16 2AW 

 

Tel: 01295 452000 

Fax: 01295 452050 

 

 

Finally, if you have any queries regarding this notice, please contact a member of the 

Licensing Unit on 01295 753744. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

Natasha Barnes 

Licensing & Vehicle Parks Manager 
 
 


